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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3422 requires that a study shall be funded to examine the overall compensation for all 

positions covered by the Office of Management and Enterprise Services under the Civil Service 

and Human Capital Management Act. It also requires that a study shall be funded to examine the 

overall human resources functions throughout the state. 

 

FY’23 Impact: $1.2-$2 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $1.2-$2 million 

 

Prepared by: Office of Management and Enterprise Services 


